
We live in a residential area northwest of Centennial Airport, in the vicinity of 
Orchard Road and Dayton Street.  I am writing in support of the Noise Abatement 
Measures that have been endorsed by the Greenwood Village City Counsel.

We currently are affected by airport noise on an intermittent basis at all hours of 
the day and night.  Planes regularly fly at low elevation over our house.  It is not
unusual for us to be awakened at 3 AM due to a low flying plane that is landing or 
taking off.  I don't understand why the airport allows take offs and landings over 
residential areas in the middle of the night.  However, if this must continue, I 
request that the flight path should be modified to the 350 - 010 heading as per the 
Part 150 Study to avoid residential areas such as ours.

Regards,

Brian and Ann Gilbertson
9500 E. Orchard Drive
Greenwood Village, CO 80111
(303) 741-7669


